Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Van Lam <buttner@value.net>

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 6:09 PM

To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Marianne Robison; Tim Robison; Jeriann [FWI] Alexander; Steve Michelson; Van Lam
Subject: Work Plan Action Items for 2250 Telegraph

Dear Ms. Roe and Mr. Nowell:
We appreciate the opportunity of meeting with you and Ms. Roe on July 18, 2014.

We are enthusiastic about the possibility of completing the revised requirements of the May 2014 Work Plan for 2250
Telegraph and proceeding to closure and property development.

It is our understanding from the July 18th meeting that the revised Work Plan should consist of:

1. One or two quarterly groundwater monitoring events that include addition of naphthalene, all wells except MW-2
2. Well survey within a 2000 foot radius of the plume site

3. Soil gas analysis - dependent on results of groundwater monitoring event (e.g., detection of naphthalene?)

We would appreciate a response from the County regarding our May 2014 Work Plan and the revised tasks cited here,
so we may proceed with the work.

Sincerely,

Marianne Robison
Buttner Properties, Inc.
600 W. Grand Ave.
Oakland, CA 94612
Telephone (510) 832-3456



